6815 Flanders Drive Ste. 210 San Diego California United States 92121

Date: January 9, 2013

Statement

We, Axesstel Inc, state that there is no other space for putting the label on our device, FCC ID:
PH7SP100, except for the space of the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put under the
battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the product and install the battery.

If you have any question regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

Ty Chon
Emily Chen / Program Manager
Axesstel Inc
Fax: 858-625-2110:
Tel: 858-625-2100
E-mail: emilychen@axesstel.com




